## **Leveridge Range Certifications Information**

Hello All,

Leveridge Range Certifications are held Monthly during the months of May thru October. Certifications are typically held at 5pm on one Friday evening each month.

Once the dates for the season have been determined they will be listed on the NFGA Only Leveridge Schedule that gets posted at <a href="https://nfga.org/high-power-rifle/">https://nfga.org/high-power-rifle/</a> when it is complete.

\*Each years Leveridge Events Schedule is typically finalized and posted by mid to late April

The dates will also be posted on the club's online calendar once the dates are scheduled <a href="https://nfga.org/club-calendar/">https://nfga.org/club-calendar/</a>

### 10 day Minimum Prior Pre-Registration is Mandatory for Leveridge Range Certifications

Previous Fowler Range Certification is required, then;

**Step 1**: > To Pre-Register is to fill out the form located at <a href="https://nfga.org/high-power-rifle/">https://nfga.org/high-power-rifle/</a>
And email it to the Leveridge Range Governor at <a href="leveridgerange@nfga.org">leveridgerange@nfga.org</a>

### Here is a direct link to the form

https://nfga.org/wpcontent/uploads/highpower/basic\_highpower\_info/47b30522bc324a1f2c80520e0de7e202.pdf

# Here is a link to information that provides all the information about qualifying on Leveridge

https://nfga.org/wp-

content/uploads/rules/NFGA Rule Book Appendix A 2025.pdf#nameddest=Leveridge

## **Monthly Newsletters**

The BEST way to keep in the know with all that is going on for Leveridge (and the whole club) Is to read the Monthly Newsletters.

### Club Wide Email Blast's

All members should get a monthly email when the newest Monthly newsletter is available. Also, any info that is helpful to relay promptly like range closures will typically be relayed in an email blast to all members.

If you are not getting these Emails contact the webmaster to get that corrected <a href="webmaster@nfga.org">webmaster@nfga.org</a> <a href="https://nfga.org/club-officials/">https://nfga.org/club-officials/</a>

Thanks All, George Smith Leveridge Range Governor